Sept 29 - Oct 3 - Homecoming Week - please see
website for information

Oct 3 - Scheduled School Day - Early Release at 12pm
Oct 4 - Homecoming Dance

Oct 7 - ASVAB Testing (11th grade)

Oct 10 - Friday School with Mr. Linford and Lab

Oct 15 - Fall Music Concert

Oct 18 - National ACT Test (hosted in Cokeville)
Oct 21 School Picture Retake Day

Oct 24 - Friday School with Mr. Tims, Mrs. Thornock
and Lab

Oct 27 - Author visit with Kasey McAllister (more
information in the newsletter)

Oct 31 - Quaterfinal Playoff Game TBA

Oct 31 - Nov 1 - Regional VB @Lander
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For All Sports and Activities
please see:

The calendar is always changing,
please check it regularly for up-
to-date information.




A Message From...
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Dear Parents and Guardians,
[ hope this message finds you and your family doing well. We are off to a busy and exciting start, filled with events,

activities, and meaningful learning opportunities. As you know, Homecoming is just around the corner, and we are looking
forward to celebrating the many traditions that bring our school and community together. In addition, we have several
music and author events on the calendar. Finally, thank you for supporting our recent reunification process—it is a vital
part of ensuring safety for our students.

With Homecoming, we greatly appreciate your involvement and support. It is always exciting to see yards decorated as we
unite to honor our history and strengthen school pride. Thank you for supporting the D.C. Burgers fundraiser, which
provides essential funds for our students’ trip to Washington, D.C. We especially appreciate your support of the juniors as
they work toward their final fundraising goals for this summer’s trip. New this year, the Homecoming dance will be held
on Saturday to allow students more time to make plans with their dates. We’ve also arranged for additional snacks and a
new DJ—we are hopeful this will create a memorable and fun experience for everyone. Go Panthers!

October is packed with opportunities for both learning and celebration. On October 2, we will welcome the Stand for Kind
band and hear their inspiring message, supported by grant funding. Juniors will take the ASVAB on October 7, an
important tool that helps students identify their strengths, interests, and possible career paths. Our Fall music concert will
be held on October 15, and students are already working hard to prepare—it promises to be an outstanding performance!

On October 27, nationally recognized author and speaker Kasey McCallister will present to our students during the day
and host a parent night at 6 p.m. in the auditorium. Staff who attended his back-to-school professional development
session were deeply inspired by his focus on resilience and embracing opportunities—you won’t want to miss this chance
to hear him.

Please remember that CHS offers many academic support opportunities. Mrs. Nate sends weekly updates with details
about before-school tutoring, lunchtime help, daily supports, and Friday school. Encourage your student to take advantage
of these resources, and please communicate with teachers if additional support is needed.

We also want to thank you for your cooperation with our reunification drill. Practicing this process early in the year has
proven effective, and your feedback has helped us make important improvements. We appreciate everyone who
remembered to bring identification, as well as those who have updated Infinite Campus emergency contacts. In a real
emergency, these steps ensure law enforcement and assisting personnel have accurate information, even if they are not
familiar with our community.

Finally, thank you for your continued support of your child’s education. We know that balancing academics, activities, and
family schedules can be both exciting and stressful at times. Your partnership and communication are essential in helping
students grow and succeed.

Sincerely, Kenneth Dietz
Cokeville K-12 Principal
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. Happy October! As the weather gets cooler and cold & flu season begins, it's a
great time to remind students about healthy habits—like handwashing, covering coughs and sneezes, and
staying home when feeling sick. Please make sure your child comes to school with appropriate clothing for
the changing temperatures, and don’t forget to send in updated immunization records if needed. Stay
warm and welll



In October we are doing some fun things in the library! We are going fo have a
display shelf with the genre of the month, which will be Horror, Thriller, Murder
Mystery, etc. We will also have a display shelf with the new releases. If kids check
a book out from the display shelves, read, and test on that book they will get a
freat. We have also started our reading incentives for October and will be having
our reading celebration on October 16th. To make it to the celebration, kids will
need to read and test on, or write a test for, at least 2 books by October 9th.
They will need to get af least an 80% on their tests as well. We will be doing a
Halloween scavenger hunt for the celebration. We will also have a Guess the
Book bulletin board up and kids can get a piece of candy for guessing the
books right.

We also have the amazing opportunity to have Kasey McCallister come to our
school as our author visit this year. He is coming on October 27th and will present
fo our students and staff from both CES and CHS. The presentation will start at
2:00 in the CHS auditorium. He is also going to do a book signing and answering
questions in the library from 2:45 - 4:00. He will then present fo the community
from 6:00 - 6:45. This is going fo be an amazing event for our schools and our
community!




Cokeville High School wants you to stay connected:

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/cokevillepanthers/

Instagram- https://www.instagram.com/cokevillepanthers/?hl=en

Website - chs.lcsd2.org

Infinite Campus- hftps://Icsd2.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/lincoln2.jsp
Canvas- https://lcsd2.instructure.com/login/ldap

Food Services -
https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=2203112038378528
Free and Reduced Meal Applications - https://Icsd2.org/free-reduced-

application-instructions/
School Health Nurse - https://Icsd2.org/student-health/

Please note that changes to schedules and events are updated on these sites regularly.

A great way to stay connected is Infinite Campus and Canvas Parent Accounts. [t
is an easy way 1o stay involved in your student's education. It is important to
keep these accounts updated so you will recieve our communications. If you
have misplaced your login or password information please reach out to Mrs.
Nafte and she can help you get back on.

If you would like to set up your Infinite Campus account, please create one at:
https://lcsd2.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/lincoln2.jsp

Please see the following steps for pairing to your student's Canvas account(s)

Go to chs.lcsd2.0rg

Click on Canvas Link

At top right click on Click Here For an Account

Create your account with parent name, email and password

To get student pairing code your student logs into their account and follows these
instuctions:

Student log in

Click on Account

Settings

On right side click on Pair with Observer

At Student Pairing Code use the code provided from your student of contact Mrs. Nate
Create account.

Once your account is created and you are in Canvas you can add additional students
On the left side click on Account

Click on Observing

Click on + student and add additional Student Pairing Codes




